Beighton Parish Council, incorporating Moulton St Mary

The Parish Council meets in Beighton Village Hall on the second Tuesday of alternate months, in May, July, September, November, January and March, with occasional additional meetings if necessary.  The agendas for the meetings are put up on the boards in Moulton and Beighton. There is always an opportunity at these meetings for residents to ask questions or to raise local issues and concerns.  The Parish Council is consulted on local planning applications, along with correspondence from the district and county councils.
The other parish councillors are Vice-Chair Alex Fegan Read, Jenny Wright, Auriol Innes, Joe Wright, Carol Phillips and Ivan Cator.
Over the past year the Parish Council made donations of £330 each for the grass cutting at Beighton and Moulton Churches, £500 for repairs at Beighton Church, £25 for an outside light at the village hall, £50 to the local Royal British Legion, £40 to the Citizens Advice Bureau and £60 each to Norfolk Accident Rescue Service and Age Uk.  The precept has been increased for 2014/15, and works out at an average charge of just over £13.93 per resident, for the year, within your council tax bills from Broadland.  The Parish Council has just placed an order for a new noticeboard for Moulton and is hoping to pay for a village sign for each village this year.

The Council would also like to thank Brian Iles, our county councillor, and John Pettman, our district councillor, for their input at meetings.  We also thank PC Ian Kennedy for sending us regular reports on local crimes.
Pauline James is the parish clerk and can be contacted at Beech Farm, Marsh Road, Upton, Norwich NR13 6BP.  Tel: 01493 - 751070 or Paulinejames@aol.com.  Don’t forget to “subscribe” to our website at http://beightonpc.norfolkparishes.gov.uk/ where you can find out about Council matters and local events.

The meeting on Tuesday, 13th May is the Annual Meeting of the Parishes of Beighton and Moulton St Mary. This is your meeting. Do come along!

Val Mack
Parish Council Chairman









